
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

6th November, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

YEAR 7 PARENT INFORMATION EVENING AT MARY WEBB SCHOOL 
Thursday 21st  November from 7.00 until  8.00pm 

 
I am writing to invite you to the Year 7 Parent Information Evening which is being held on Thursday 21st  
November 2019 in the school hall from 7.00 until 8.00pm. 
 
There are many changes happening in education that will affect your child and we feel it would be useful for you 
and your child to attend the evening.  
 
The main objective of the evening is to inform parents/carers and Year 7 students what to expect during this 
academic year and in future years. Crucial curriculum information, results of your son or daughter’s “CAT” test 
(cognitive ability test), and information on how to support your son or daughter with their reading will be shared 
and discussed.  
 
This is a very important and informative evening for all concerned and really does help students to get the best 
out of their Year 7 studies. Just an hour out of your time could make a huge difference to the future of your 
child! 
 
To enable us to know how many students, parents and carers will be attending could you please complete the 
reply slip below and return it to the School Office by Monday 18th November.  
 
We will look forward to seeing as many students/parents/carers as possible on the night. We are hoping for a 
record 100% attendance! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss S Pugh  
Key Stage 3 Leader 
 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------       
YEAR 7 PARENT INFORMATION EVENING REPLY SLIP 

Thursday 21st  November 2019 
 

Name of student: ………………………………………………………………….…….. Form: ………..………. 
 

 We *can/*cannot attend the Parent Information Evening on Thursday 21st  November 2019 
*Please delete appropriately. 

 
No. of adults attending: …………   No. of students attending: ……………. 
 
Signed Parent/Carer………………………………………………………………. 
 

Please return this slip to the School Office by Monday 18th November, 2019. SP/PR  

Mary Webb School & Science College, Pontesbury, Shrewsbury, Shropshire SY5 0TG 

Headteacher:  Mr P J Lowe-Werrell TEL:  01743 792100 

 FAX:  01743 792110 
 Email:  admin@marywebbschool.com 
 Website:  www.marywebbschool.com  
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